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Theme:  Movement 

Centers 

Please send environ-

mental print with 

your student such as 

the words on a cereal 

box, words from fast 

food restaurant, candy 

wrappers, and any 

trash that you might 

have. 

 

   We have been learn-

ing how things move.  

We are also learning 

about dinosaurs.   

    The students have 

been working on 

rhyming words, be-

ginning sounds, and 

learning numbers. 

 

  

 

 

Reminder 
March 26th and 27th, Art 
Fair at Campus High 
School. Your child will have 
something in the Art Fair. 
 
March 19th—23rd  Spring 
Break 
April 2nd PTO meeting 
April 6th No School 

Don ’ t forget to send extra 

clothes in your child ’ s 

backpack. 

Review letters 
S,T,O,U,X,Y,W,F,P,Z,B,M,V, 
R,Q,J,C,A. 




